
 
 

 

 

 

LAKEVILLE PTA 

Dear Lakeville Families, 
We’re raising money for LAKEVILLE and we need your help! 
New York State is banning single-use shopping bags on March 1 
so it’s the perfect time to purchase reusable bags through 

The fundraiser runs from February 24-March 16. 
Lakeville receives 40% back on all orders. 
Even one item purchased helps our school. 

Orders can be placed through the catalog or online at 
www.boonsupply.com/369455 

Please make checks payable to: Lakeville PTA 
Our group ID# is 369455 
Please send your catalog orders back to school by 
March 16, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please email lakevillepta@gmail.com. 
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